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16 June 2021 

 

Re: End of 6th class 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

6th class are approaching then end of their time with us in St. Conleth & Mary’s. They have 
been a wonderful group to work with and have always approached everything with a 
positive, upbeat attitude. The work they did with Music Generation Kildare highlighted this. 

Unfortunately, their 6th class was heavily disrupted by COVID-19 and this has had an impact 
on our end of year plans also. 

6th class will finish on Friday 25 June at 2.50pm. They must come to school on that day 
wearing either their school tracksuit or school uniform. Please do not write on school 
uniforms, teachers have autograph pages and frames for 6th class to use. 

We are unable to have our traditional graduation this year. Instead, we will be having an 
end of year mass for 6th class on Wednesday 23 June at 1.30pm. This is for the children only 
and no adults will be admitted to the church. It can be viewed on the parish webcam. 

Our original intention was to involve parents in a graduation event but unfortunately this is 
not possible this year. 

I would like to thank all of you for your support over the years. I have many fond memories 
of the children in 6th class and I wish them very well as they progress to post primary school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

__________________________ 

Bryan Lynch 

Principal 
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